
March 31, 2023

for OPEIU Local 8 members at Valley Medical Center

Tell VMC to Bargain Now - SIGN THE PETITION

VMC should treat all employees with equity. It’s time for OPEIU members to tell
management that all healthcare workers are essential and deserve to be treated with
respect.
 
Join the fight and sign the petition to let management know we demand they come to the
bargaining table. Click here to sign the petition, or scan the QR code below:

Stay informed about union negotiations, meetings, and actions in your workplace! Text
Local 8 to 97779 to receive text updates. It will prompt you to let us know your name and
where you work to make sure you get the right updates. (Message and data rates may
apply) and visit our website at https://www.opeiu8.org/. 

If you have any questions, please contact your Union
Representative Erin Adamson at 206-441-8880 ext. 105 or
erin@opeiu8.org OR Union Representative (VMC Clinics) Tara
Powell at 206-441-8880 ext. 106 or tara@opeiu8.org.

Visit our website
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